
 

 

St. Robert Bellarmine 

Church 
“Let us keep our eyes fixed on Jesus” 



ST ROBERT BELLARMINE CHURCH                                                              JOHNSTON 

MASS INTENTIONSSATURDAY, 
OCTOBER 1 

5:15 PM     Diana Lynch (Birth.), 
                     By family 
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 2 
8:00  AM  Deceased Members of the Page,  
                     Zurro & Ferretti Families (Rem.), 
                      By family 
10:00 AM  Frank E. Colasanto (1st Ann.),  
                       By family 
                      Jimmy Chiello (Rem.), 
                       By family 
11:30 AM   Bob Lombardi (21st Ann.), 
                       By mom and family 
                      Peter  & Emily Lombardi (Birth.), 
                      By family 
MONDAY, OCTOBER 3 
9:00 AM    ‘A Special Intention’ 
                      By Pauline 
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 4 
9:00 AM    Bill Gardner (14th Ann.), 
                       By Gloria 
                      ‘For the Souls in Purgatory’ 
                      By Maurice LeBlanc 
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 5 
12:10 PM    Peter, Rose & Pasquale Ranaldi  
                      and Robert Leone (Rem.), 
                       By family 
                      Ron Sunderland (Rem.), 
                       By wife 
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 6 
  NO SCHEDULED MASS TODAY 
FRIDAY, OCTOBER 7 
9:00 AM    Deceased Members of the  
                      Perfetto Family (Rem.), 
                       By family 
                      Vera Russo (Rem.), 
                       By daughter 
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 8 
5:15 PM     Jean Ballirano (2nd Ann.), 
                     By family 
                     Etta Amitrano (Birth.), 
                      By daughter, Angela 
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 9 
8:00  AM  OPEN INTENTION 
10:00 AM  Connie Brochu (5th Ann.), 
                       By husband and family 
11:30 AM   Mario & Carolyn Pagliarini  
                     (Rem.), 
                      By family 

Sanctuary Lamp  
Week of  

October 2 to October 8 

ñIn Memory ofò  

Frank E. Colasanto (1st Ann.), By family 

 
 

PASTORôS COMMENTS 
Borrowed from Paul Turner 

 

Stirring the Flames 

  

We do not use all the tools we have. A computer 

can do much more than a typical user understands. 

Cell phones have more bells and whistles than 

people know about. Many of us do not know what 

to do with all the tools in the garage we bought, 

inherited, or that were left behind. We have more 

clothes than we can wear, more books and 

magazines than we can read, more television 

stations than we can watch. Our lives are filled with 

opportunity. 

So are our hearts. God has given each of us 

a wealth of tools at our disposal. We have 

cleverness and concern, ingenuity and compassion, 

bravery and confidence—but we do not always use 

them. 

The Second Letter to Timothy speaks of our 

spiritual gifts as something waiting to be stirred into 

flame. “I remind you to stir into flame the gift of 

God that you have through the imposition of my 

hands.” The Holy Spirit came to each one of us in 

baptism and confirmation, implanting the gifts of 

divine life in us like seeds. Or like sparks. They are 

ready to do the work that God intended them to do. 

Those gifts lack only one thing. They need 

to be stirred. That is up to each of us. If we are 

moved by the needs of the world, we will move for 

the needs of the world. Stir your gifts into flame! 
 

 

     Fr. John 
 

 
(Call for  additional Weekday Mass availability) 

The following dates and times are available 

SUNDAY OCTOBER 9 8:00 AM 

SUNDAY OCTOBER 16 8:00 AM 

TUESDAY OCTOBER 18 9:00 AM 



  

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  
Office Hours:  9am to 4pm.  

Monday ï Thursday  
Phone : 232 - 9321  

E- mail ï srbccd@aol.com  
 

Week of October 2th to October 8th 
 

Religious Education Classes   
 

Day Date Grade Time 

Sun Oct. 2 1 thru 4 9:45 to11:00 am 

Sun. Oct. 2 7 thru 10 
 

6:30 to 7:45-pm 
 

Tue Oct. 4 5 & 6 
 

4:00 to 5:15 pm 
 

 

For God, we are not numbers; we are 
important; indeed, we are the most important 
thing to him. Even if we are sinners, we are 

what is closest to His heart. 
 

Let us follow Jesus, knowing that he 
accompanies us and carries us on his 

shoulders. This is our joyful hope that we 
must bring to this world. 

Please do not let yourselves be robbed of the 
hope that Jesus gives us! 

 
 

MR. ROB MANZO   
 

 

 

SUNDAY, ROSARY FOLLOWING 8:00 AM  MASS 

IN THE UPPER CHURCH 

SUNDAY, AA GROUP MEETING  AT 5:00 PM IN 

THE CHURCH HALL (EVERY SUNDAY) (*Note the 

time change*) 

WEDNESDAY, AAGROUP MEETING  AT 7:00 AM  

IN THE CHURCH HALL (EVERY WEDNESDAY) 

THURSDAY, NA GROUP MEETING  AT 7:00 PM 

IN THE SACRISTY 

FRIDAY, AA  AT 8:00 PM IN THE CHURCH HALL 

(EVERY FRIDAY) 

FRIDAY, NA GROUP MEETING  AT 10:00 PM IN 

THE CHURCH HALL 
 
 

   
 
Sunday Hb 1:2-3, 2:2-4; 2 Tm 1:6-8, 13-14; Lk 
17:5-10 
Monday Gal 1:6-12; Lk 10:25-37 
Tuesday Gal 1:13-24; Lk 10:38-42 
Wednesday Gal 2:1-2, 7-14; Lk 11:1-4 
Thursday Gal 3:1-5; Lk 11:5-13 
First Friday Gal 3:7-14; Lk 11:15-26 
Saturday Gal 3:22-29; Lk 11:27-28 
 
 
 

    

Call: Jan Zarrella (274-6576) or Charon 

Souza (231-3962) or Eileen Morrison 

(349-3601) 
 

 

 
 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR FOOD SHELF! 

The Food Shelf is in need of these items:      

PEANUT BUTTER/ JELLY  

MIXED VEGETABLES  

JARRED PASTA SAUCE 

CLEANING PRODUCTS  

LAUNDRY DETERGENT  
$15.00 STOP & SHOP OR PRICE RITE  GIFT 

CARDS ARE ALWAYS WELCOME.  

Thank you for your generosity ! 



ST ROBERT BELLARMINE CHURCH                                                              JOHNSTON 

                                

 OUR MAJOR FUND RAISER 

 
Week # 39   Ticket # 0445 

$35: Richard Zalabowski 

Captain: Clara Tatarka  

Tickets are still available at the Rectory Office or call  

Ann @ 944-6792 or Pat @ 647-7461 

All payments must be Up-To-Date to be eligible ï Thank you for your support!  

**Note the Dinner date has been changed to Sunday, October 30, 2016 at 3 PM and will be held at the 

Valley Country Club in Warwick, RI  ï Guest Tickets are available at the Rectory Office 

 

 
Save the Date 
Fundraising team Raging 
through the Ages will hold their 
9th Annual Holiday Bazaar on 
Saturday, November 5.  Once 
again, all of our team profits will 
benefit the St. Robertôs Food 

Shelf.  At this time, we are seeking prizes for our 
silent auction, raffle table, and other booths.  
Donations of gift cards, as well as new (never 
used) gift items and handcrafted goods would 
be most appreciated.  Additionally, we have 
vendor tables available for rent on the day of the 
event.  For general information, call Sandy at 
946-3262.  To inquire about a vendor table, call 
Carol at 233-2330. 
 

 

 

St. Robert Bellarmine Prayer Group 
 We will meet on Tuesdays, 2 times a 
month @ 7:30pm in the Church. Join 
us for prayer, faith sharing and 
scripture study.  Call Joanne Fede 
at 465-9916 for details. 

 

 

 

Rachelôs Vineyard Retreat:  The Office of Life 

and Family Ministry is offering two weekend 

retreats from Friday, October 28 to Sunday, 

October 30 (English) and Friday, October 21 to 

Sunday, October 23 (Spanish).  The retreats 

provide post-abortive participants an opportunity to 

process their pain and sorrow and to feel whole 

again.  If you are interested in learning more about 

the retreat weekend, call 401.421.7833.218 

(English) or 401.742.1510/401.688.4687 (Spanish). 

 

 

  ADULT CLASSES 
For Baptism, Communion, Confirmation 

Our Adult Program centers around Sacramental 

preparation and the opportunity to grow in faith and 

understanding of the Church. Classes are co-taught 

by Kathy Kelly and David Souza and meet on 

Thursday evenings from 7:00 pm to 8:30 pm in the 

church vestry. Our first class will start on 

October 6, 2016 and conclude at Easter Vigil.  

Contact Kathy Kelly at kellykmo1@verizon.net or 

the parish office at 232-5600. 
 

Saint Patrick Parish to offer Financial 
Workshop 

The workshop will be held in Room 103 of St. 
Patrick Church Building, 1st Floorð 
244 Smith Street in Providence and is free and 
open to the public. 
Monday, October 17, 6:30-8pm 
Monday, October 24, 6:30-8 pm 
Monday, November 7, 6:30-8pm (please note the 
2-week gap due to Halloween) 
Refreshments and soft drinks will be available.  For 
more information, please contact Loraine, the 
parish secretary at 401-421-7070 or email 
stpatrickprov@outlook.com 

 

Diocese to host annual Red Mass  

The celebration of the annual Red Mass 

presided by Auxiliary Bishop Robert C. Evans 

will be held on Wednesday, October 5th at 5pm 

in the Cathedral of SS. Peter and Paul, 

Providence.   

  All are welcome to attend this special 

celebration.

mailto:kellykmo1@verizon.net
mailto:stpatrickprov@outlook.com


 

Come Join Us in Celebrating Ou 14th Annual Halloween Party!  

 

Children in Gades Pre-K ï 5 

Vdôkkhave a Spooktacular Time with Food, Games, DJ and Treats 

When:  Saturday October 22 nd , 2016  

Where:  St Robert Bellarmineõs Church Hall 

What Time:  6:30pm ð 8:3 0pm  

Tickets are $5.00 per child  and  will  be sold at the door!  

 Remember: wear your costumes ! 

Any questions please call  

Greg and Toni Pagliarini   

At 764 -5910              

 ATTENTION ALL PARENTS:  

        The Youth Group Halloween Party is run entirely by volunteers.  
Please consider volunteering your time to help in one of many ways:  

1.) Help set up for the Halloween party by coming to the church in the afternoon and 
decorating the event.  

2.) Volunteer at one of the stations for the duration of the party (6:30-8:30) 
3.) Help clean up the party once its over 

We also need food, des sert, b ags of candy & drink donations.  

1.) Please consider making or purchasing a dessert. 
2.) Please consider purchasing bags of Halloween candy to be given out to the children 

during the party. 
3.) Please consider making or purchasing picky food or party pizza and/or gallons of 

various drinks. 
 

** A Halloween Party poster-board will be on display in the church foyer.  Write down what 
ȅƻǳΩǊŜ ǇƭŀƴƴƛƴƎ ǘƻ ōǊƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ŦƻƻŘ ƻǊ ŘǊƛƴƪ ŀƴŘ ǿƘŀǘ ŀǊŜŀ ȅƻǳ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊ ȅƻǳǊ ǘƛƳŜΦ  
Be sure to include your phone number so I can call you.**   
 
       Toni and Greg Pagliarini 


